

Anthropology and Sociology Section  
Instruction & Information Literacy Committee  
ALA Midwinter Meeting Minutes – Virtual Meeting  
January 15, 2013

1. Introductions
  - a. Attendees: Juliann Couture (chair), Diana Symons, Nicole Carpenter, Priscilla Seaman, Adam Beauchamp, Tony Stamatoplos, Jeff Lacy, Jennifer Moore, Kimberly Pendell, Sara Williams
2. Minutes
  - a. Minutes from ALA Annual 2012 approved
  - b. Juliann will take minutes
3. Co-Chair
  - a. Adam Beauchamp volunteered to immediately begin serving as co-chair. Committee will select another co-chair at ALA Annual when Juliann Couture rotates off the committee.
4. Old Business
  - a. Repository for Teaching Materials
    - i. Committee agreed that the concept behind the repository was good but the current set up of the repository being hosted by the former chair's institution and without a functioning submission process was not the direction to take.
    - ii. Discussed the envisioned scope of the repository including audience and types of materials. Determined that primary audience would be other librarians and materials would be related to instruction such as lesson plans, assignments, presentations, and guides, ideally related to the ANSS Information Literacy Standards.
    - iii. Determined that the best place for the repository to live is on ANSS web. Kimberly will follow up with Erin Gratz regarding opportunities to create a repository that is connected to the website.
5. New Business
  - a. Work plan for 2013
    - i. Committee will focus on exploring repository options between now and our meeting at ALA Annual.
  - b. ANSS Currents Information Literacy article
    - i. Publications committee asked the committee to submit another information literacy related article to ANSS Currents.
    - ii. Committee brainstormed possible article topics including: teaching visual anthropology, flipped classroom, video instruction and tutorials, and using twitter for information literacy in the classroom.
    - iii. Jeff Lacy volunteered to write the article and will use the suggested topics and write on one of them. Article is due to publications committee by April 1<sup>st</sup>.

6. Discussion

- a. Comments? Questions? What would you like to see this committee accomplish?
  - i. Discussion of the future of this committee. Determined repository would be a good thing to sort out and get running. Use as a way to collaborate with others.

Respectfully Submitted,  
Juliann Couture